
 
Annual General Meeting 2024 

Tuesday 15th October 
12:30 to 13:30 at the DiSH tent 

 

 
The meeting is open to anybody who cycles to, from and around the Harwell campus or 
anybody who has an interest in cycling.  
 
We are always seeking enthusiastic volunteers to join our committee and help shape the future 
of cycling in and around Harwell Campus. HarBUG is dedicated to promoting cycling as a 
sustainable and healthy commuting option, and we need your help to continue encouraging 
more people to commute by bike.  
 
Your contribution will be invaluable whether you're interested in organising events, maintaining 
webpages, advocating for better cycling infrastructure, or supporting our campaigns to make 
cycling to work safer and more accessible. If you have ideas on how HarBUG can further 
develop our initiatives, we would love to have your input.  
 

HarBUG relies on the work of volunteers to make a difference. Please join us! 
 

If you would like to join our committee or you have any issues that you  
would  like discussed at the AGM, please email us by Tuesday 8th October: 

secretary@harbug.org.uk   or   chair@harbug.org.uk 

 

 



 
 
 
 

What we do: 
● Run Harwell Campus Bike to Work days. 
● Work with Campus management to develop future cycle infrastructure. 
● Campaign for good quality cycle facility at Campus companies. 
● Promote Cycle to Work purchase schemes. 
● Engage with District and County Councils on cycling matters and the 

Local Cycling and Walking Infrastructure Plan (LCWIP). 
● Collaborate with other local cycling advocacy groups to promote local 

cycling. 
● Campaign for better and safer cycle routes to the Campus. 
● Work with Sustrans, councils, and other stakeholders to ensure the 

upkeep and maintenance of cycle routes. 
● Maintain a website with route and site facilities information. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


